NB-1¢

| 2-8-09

Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB To Nancy Muth/CC/ICLB@CLB, Carolyn Harris/CC/CLB@CLB,
Executive Assistant Allison Bunma/CC/CLB@CLB, Merianne

City Clerk Department Nakagawa/CC/CLB@CLB

(562) 570-6228 cc

12/21/2009 08:28 AM bece

Subject Fw: Please support Tesla coming to Long Beach

--—— Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 12/21/2009 08:27 AM ——-

Arcinas
<onofresurf@verizon.net> To cityclerk@longbeach.gov

cc
12/18/2009 05:47 PM

Subject Please support Tesla coming to Long Beach

Please support Tesla coming to the city of Long Beach. I am in favor of
offering tax incentives! Overall, I think it would be a great boost to our
city by creating jobs and showing other companies that our city is desirable
to set up business in.

Thank you,

Mrs. Lisa Arcinas




